To:
THE BOOTHBAY REGISTER


95 Townsend Ave.



Boothbay Harbor, Maine 04538


Please publish the following Public Notice on


July 18 and July 25,  2019
NOTICE OF WORKSHOP
BOOTHBAY HARBOR

PLANNING BOARD

The Boothbay Harbor Planning Board will hold a workshop on August 7, 2019, at 7:00 P.M. in the Municipal Meeting Room, 11 Howard Street, Boothbay Harbor.  The purpose of the workshop is to discuss mobile food vendors in the business districts.  The workshop is open to the public, and the Board is seeking input from the public as it begins to discuss possible ordinance amendments relating to mobile food vendors. There will be questionnaires at the workshop that the Board would like filled out by attendees to give them more information to work from at future meetings.  These questionnaires will also be available at the Town Hall on Friday, July 19, 2019, for those that wish to pick it up earlier and complete it prior to the workshop. For further information, please contact Code Enforcement Officer Geoff Smith at the Town of Boothbay Harbor Town Hall.
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